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Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope you are safe and well.

Moorpark Junior School

Park Road,

Burslem,

Stoke-on-Trent,

Staffordshire,

ST6 1EL.

01782 234440
moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk

Thursday, 9 January, 2025

We have made every decision this week in the interest of keeping everyone safe. During this time, we
have made contact with Highways, local councillors, the City Council and anyone else we could think of
to get support in having the Park Estate gritted. Unfortunately, we have no control over the gritting of

the roads and pavements.

We hope with the rising temperature throughout today, it will help us to ensure that the school site is

clear and safe to ensure that we can do our best to open tomorrow. We are trying!

In the meantime, we can only continue to make you aware that the side roads and pavements are still

extremely icy, so that you can think about how you can safely get to school in the morning.

To enable safe travel and allow you to take your time we will not give any late marks.

In the morning we will communicate a final decision (having seen what the night has brought) and let

you know as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Mrs L Wright Mrs K Peters
Head of School Headteacher
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The New Guild Trust. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with

company number 11185205.



